
Robert “Bob” Mandler, SSgt, USMC

Quang Tri  (68)  

Robert Mandler, SSgt, 
USMC passed away in 
late July, 2018. During his 
20-year career in the 
USMC, Mandler served at 
AFVN in 1968-69 as a 
Staff Sergeant during the 
relocation/rebuilding of 
Detachment 5, which had 
been destroyed during the 
1968 Tet Offensive.  He 
also saw service with 
AFRTS at AFCN, the 
American Forces Carib-
bean Network, and he 
served with the 1/5, 1st

Anti-Tank Battalion.

[Received from Dennis Woytek.]

Left to Right – Sgt. Bab Mandler, Sgt. 
Carol Parlor, and Sgt Tim Nichols.


